
Taking away boating is taking away one of the only activities Oregon residents have during the warm months. We only have access 
to sunshine during the summer and water sports are a huge part of why people love Oregon. Take that away and people will resort 
to more dangerous activities in the summer. I have lived in Oregon for 24 years and have spent every summer on the water. I think 
this would increase drownings as well and illegal activities. It would also hurt small businesses and that is the last thing we want to 
do during this pandemic.


